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News from Pioneers 
 
I am very proud of the Pioneers and how hard they 
have been working on their maths.  We have been 
using a new scheme called “Maths Mastery.”  It 
encourages the children to talk in sentences about 
their maths and to apply their learning in different 
contexts.  The children have worked very hard and 
have tackled some challenging problems.  Well done! 
 
Next week is the last week of our Robot project.  We 
would like to celebrate our project with a Robot Day 
on Friday 19th October.  It would be lovely if the 
children could come in dressed up as robots or maybe 
inventors.  The children will be sharing some of their 
learning in the Lovely Hat Collective.  We will then have 
a day of fun robot activities including creating a robot 
snack.   
On Tuesday we will be going to the park to explore 
signs of autumn.  Don’t forget to fill in the parents 
evening form. 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 
15th October – School Library service here 

(children only) 
19th October – Pioneers leading Robot 

assembly 
22nd – 26th October – Half term 

29th October/1st November – Parents evening 
26th November – Inset day 
29th November – flu jabs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

                                                                                                                          
Children with 100% attendance for this week are: 
Ajani, Faye, Zackariya, Raghubir, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Dylan,  Aryah, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Jolie, 
Scarlett, Viktorija, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Audrey, Aadi, York 
 
Hawra, Azeez, Freya-Elaine, Selma, Laith, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Malachi,  
Alana, Adriana, Siyana, Henryk, Ruby, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Jasmine 
Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Adrians and Christopher 
 
 

News from Explorers 
 

Please could you ensure your child brings in their 
book bags and spelling books each Monday. 
 
We are learning about the 3 pigs so please read 
the story at home of you can. 
 
We are working hard on our letter sounds and 
saying them correctly. If you want to help at 
home “Mr Thorne does phonics” on you tube is 
fantastic and we have learned the sounds s a t p I 
n m d g o c k so far.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


